
 

 

 

 

 

 

JEMEZ MOUNTAIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
The Jemez Mountain Public Schools Board of Education hereby gives notice of two public 

hearings to review the draft SY 18-19 budget and to obtain community input. 

 

1st Public Hearing is scheduled for:    

 

Thursday, April 19, 2018 @ 12 noon to 1:00 p.m. @ Gallina Boardroom  

 
 

 
2nd Public Hearing is scheduled for: 

 

Monday, April 23, 2018 @ 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. @ Gallina Boardroom 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Posted 4/16/2018 

PO Box 230 

Gallina, NM 87017 

 

Jemez Mountain Public Schools 
 

 

Norma L. Cavazos, Superintendent                           Jason Binion, Business Manager 
 

 

Phone: 575.638.5491 

Fax: 575.638.5571 
 


